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Dear Research Director,

I represent a group concerned with urban/rural balance in Ireland and we have been
 following the rampant destruction of important wildlife habitat in Queensland.

Current practices are clearly not sustainable long term as our populations continue to grow
 and nobody has define a 'finish line' for human expansion into wildlife habitat. Please
 prioritise our irreplaceable wildlife, end suffering of animals and protect marine and
 woodland areas. 

I wait in hope for a positive outcome.

Kind regards,

Jarlath Reidy

Salthill
Ireland
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